Cherry Grove Friends Fellowship Team

March 4, 2014
		4:45pm @ the church

We discussed the remaining details for Women’s Retreat. Our final numbers are approximately 50 ladies including Cherry Grove, City’s Edge, & Rose Valley.

A potluck is planned for Monday, March 17, 2014, at 6pm prior to Ken Needham’s service at 7pm. The Outreach Committee will provide 2 helpers; Paula & Jan will be in the kitchen from our team. The theme is Mexican food. We may have enough tables (without setting up tables in the South wing) by using the tables in the Fireside Room & the East wing.

On April 4th & 5th, Jan Wood will be facilitating a follow up Spiritual Gifts Seminar. We’ve been asked to provide the food for Saturday. There will be no food on Friday evening – just water. Saturday will be the same foods we provided last year – light breakfast foods & croissant sandwiches for lunch. Sandi & Linda will be in the kitchen.

Sandi sent an email to the Stewards regarding the date of the Workday prior to Easter. A tentative date may be Saturday, April 12, 2014. We will provide lunch for workers as well as bake cookies during the morning.

We’ll discuss the Senior Tea in more detail at our next meeting, including our helpers. Bonnie will check with potential musicians prior to our next meeting. 

Luke Pritchard & Nicole’s wedding is scheduled for July 12th at the Pomeroy Farm.
July 12th @ Pomeroy Farm. Sandi will contact Luke after the Women’s Retreat to set a date for their Cherry Grove Wedding shower.

The next meeting is scheduled for March 25th at the church.
Follow up note: the missing round table may have been located! We purchased one to replace it, so now we’ll have 5 - 48” round tables. Great!
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